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Regarding the proposed revised vegetation management laws, I hold great concerns for short and long term
 repercussion effects for local towns, the communities that live and shop in them, and the businesses in the
 towns. . . If the multi generational station families go down, the flow on effects will go right through
 communities, and if towns begin to shut down then tourism does also. . . The landowners clearly know the
 value of Mulga scrub as they are selective and manage sustainable re-growth.
I implore you to extend more dialogue with the stakeholders.
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